Home of the Lobos

24-25 Running Booster Club Minutes

8/15/2024, 3:32-3:58 pm

-Votes were made regarding the positions of Booster Club for the
‘24-25 School Year:

-Treasurer will be Diane Hernandez

-Secretary will be Taylor Sax

-VP will be Reverend Quanta Crews

-President will be Ryan Snyder

The Greatest Need Fund was voted on and approved.

The GAP Booster Club was voted on and approved.

Fundraising ldeas were discussed

9/19/2024, 3:32-3:58 pm

-Motion was made to approve the minutes from the last meeting.



-Holiday shop idea was voted on and approved.

-Funds were voted on and approved for 7th and 8th graders.

-PHE shorts being sold on campus were voted on and approved.

-Day of Action was discussed. Planting new trees and using money for
the materials was voted on and approved.

-GAP Sweaters were discussed, voted on, and approved.
-Reimbursement for parent volunteer fingerprinting was approved.
-Treasury Report was discussed

-GAP Happenings and Events were discussed.

-Landey discussed a brief principal report

10/17/2024, 3:30-3:52 pm

-Tetherball courts and motion was approved.

-Request for $250 for volunteer lunch was motioned and approved.
-The Student Handbook and Addendum was presented and
discussed.

Some of these suggestions include dress code and extended day
time.

Dress code, price, and white shirts were discussed.

Dress code was tabled and discussed at a later time.

Athletic skirts for PHE days only were voted on and denied.



A budget to accommodate different body types was agreed upon. This
was approved.

Discussion to lower the cost of polo shirts was discussed. This was
approved. The first is $20 and the second will be $15.

The Treasury report was discussed.

11/19/2024, 3:30-3:43 pm

-Funds for 8th grade incentives were voted on and approved.
-All funds requested were discussed and approved.

12/19/2024, 3:30-3:46 pm

-Funds for 6th grade stamps were voted on and approved.
-An updated treasury report was given

-Profits from the Holiday Shop were discussed.

-A discussion on 12/20 events were discussed.

-Next meeting is 1/23



